Guideline for Visitors to 99 Leyton Green Road
The short breaks service at Lester House (99b Leyton Green Road) is a specialist resource for children and young people with disabilities and their families. The sit facilitates meeting space at Gill House (99c Leyton Green Road) for other agencies within London Borough of Waltham Forest Families Directorate. The following guidelines are intended to clarify use of the building by all visitors who are not part of the staff team supporting children and young people using the service at Lester House (99b). If you are visiting or working in the building when children and young people are present, we ask that you observe the following restrictions:

The children and young people have priority at all times when they are using the service

Safeguarding young people is our foremost priority. Visitors and people directly connected with the service must not walk through or use the young people’s areas without permission, especially when children and young people are in residence. These are not public spaces. Visitors and others not directly connected to the service should be accompanied by a member of staff if they are passing through the young people’s areas.
Young people using the service also use the music room at the far end of the first floor (Matlock Road end) – Use of this room by visitors is by invitation only, and only when children are not in residence.

The gardens are only for use by the children and young people using the service. When no children and young people are in residence, the garden may be used by invitation only.

Building users must ensure that any rooms they use for meetings etc are left in a tidy and clean state, and that the kitchen(s) if used is similarly left tidy and clean. Cups and cutlery to be washed-up.
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